
 
 

 

 

Volunteer Reader Program 

Wood County Schools and Read Aloud WV are looking for volunteer readers for classrooms! When 
caring individuals present books in a fun way, children grow to associate reading with pleasure. By 
becoming a Read Aloud volunteer, you will serve as a live “commercial” for reading, showing our 
students that reading is an enjoyable lifetime activity. Criss Elementary, Emerson Elementary, 
Franklin Elementary, Jefferson Elementary, Lubeck Elementary, Neale Elementary, and Vienna 
Elementary are looking for readers!  
 

The Read Aloud program asks all volunteers to attend a one-time orientation. The purpose of the 
orientation is to provide the best possible read aloud experience for all involved. A small time 
commitment on your part can make a big difference in the lives or our children. If you are interested 
in participating in the Read Aloud program, please contact Ashlee Beatty at Wood County Schools 
(ashlee.beatty@k12.wv.us or 304.420.9670 x112).  
 
In-Person or Virtual orientation sessions are scheduled!  
 

Read Aloud WV: Volunteer Reader Orientation 
Date/Time Setting Location Registration 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 
10:00-11:30am 

In-Person 

Wood County Schools 
Board of Education 

1210 13th Street 
Parkersburg, WV 26101 

https://tinyurl.com/ReadAloudWoodCounty  

Thursday, September 8, 2022 
5:00-6:00pm 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 
readaloudwv.org/calendar 

 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 
12:30-1:30pm 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 
readaloudwv.org/calendar 

 

 


